
LIBERTYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
DISTRICT #70

Libertyville, Illinois

May 19, 2025

BOARD REPORT NO. 10.5

APPROVAL OF WOLD ARCHITECTS FEE PROPOSAL - ROCKLAND 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENOVATIONS 

WOLD Architects has been involved in defining the scope of the Rockland Elementary School 
classroom renovations and will continue to oversee the project through Summer 2025. As discussed with 
the approval of WOLD Architects' Master Agreement in August, 2024, each individual project will have 
a fee proposal in accordance with the parameters set forth in the Master Agreement.  The attached fee 
proposal letter is for the Rockland Elementary School classroom renovations. Administration 
recommends approval of the attached fee proposal for WOLD Architects.

ROLL CALL VOTE

Possible Motion: I move that the Board of Education approve Wold Architects fee 
proposal letter for the Rockland Elementary School Renovations in the amount of 
$23,759. 




